
Product End of Life Notice 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
Sharp Corporation is announcing upcoming EOL and Last Time Buy (LTB) 

period for the following Sharp photointerrupters: 

 GP1A50HRJ00F 

 

 Reason for EOL 

Due to aging production equipment. 
 

 Last Time Buy Date 

The Last Time Buy (LTB) date for these parts will be: December 10, 2021. 

 

All LTB Purchase orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). 

LTB-purchased parts cannot be returned for stock rotation. 

 

 Last Time Ship Date 

The Last Time Ship (LTS) date for this part will be: March 31, 2022. 

 

 Effective Date of EOL 

January 1, 2022. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this End-of-Life notification, please 

contact your Socle representatives at: Socle_Sales_NA@socle-tech.com 

 

 


